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Dr. Mark Thompson Receives WVMA Meritorious Service Award 

 
MADISON – The Wisconsin Veterinary Medical Association (WVMA) awarded Dr. Mark Thompson, of 
Fond du Lac, the WVMA Meritorious Service Award at its 97th Annual Convention on Friday, Oct. 12.   
 
The Meritorious Service Award is given to veterinarians in recognition of their service, commitment, and 
contributions specifically to the WVMA and organized veterinary medicine.  
 
Dr. Mark Thompson has been an active member of the WVMA since joining in 1996, serving on the 
WVMA Executive Board and numerous committees including the Convention Committee, Public 
Education and Marketing Committee, and Awards and Recognition Committee.  
 
He is currently serving as chair of the Veterinary Technician Advisory Committee. He has a special 
passion for certified veterinary technician utilization encouraging their full-potential use by fellow 
veterinarians. Recently, he created a veterinary technician utilization video which is featured on the 
WVMA website. 
 
Dr. Mark Thompson owns Country Hills Pet Hospital with two locations in Fond du Lac and Eden. 
 
The mission of the Wisconsin Veterinary Medical Association is to advocate and promote veterinary 
medicine, while enriching animal and human health. Founded in 1915, The Wisconsin Veterinary Medical 
Association has nearly 2,300 members.  
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